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From Your President

Dear Emory Woman’s Club Friends,

The end of the year is winding down. As we near the time of Thanksgiving it seems like a good 
occasion to give thanks for the fellowship we share, the commitment to one another as we forge 
along with virtual meetings and the hope that at some point we will be able to meet again in 
person at the Houston Mill House! It was a delight to welcome Carmel Fenves to our virtual 
October meeting. We are so glad to have her among us and let us all extend a very warm wel-
come to the Fenves family as they settle in at Lullwater.

I am grateful for all the years we have persevered through uncertain times and times of great 
celebration. I love to look back on years past but our future is what we need to concentrate on 
as the health of our club depends on new faces and new ideas for moving forward. 

Our October speaker, Kevin Kell, was very encouraging and is willing to work with us on at-
tracting Emory Alumni of all ages to the work we do for the good of Emory University. We 
have continued to offer social gatherings through our monthly meetings, interest groups and 
special events. We feature outstanding speakers monthly and support Emory and the larger 
community through Share the Care. And let us not forget the support we provide for our stu-
dents through our three endowed scholarships!

Our November meeting will be a week early so as not to interfere with the Thanksgiving Holi-
day. Please mark your calendars for Tuesday, November 17th and reference the announcement 
in this newsletter.

The zoom platform works well but we are still learning to navigate the nuances. When access-
ing the meeting please use the link imbedded in the upcoming announcement space.

I am grateful for all of you! Your talents compliment all we stand for as we move together for 
our common goals: 

“To foster social life among its members, 
to promote the welfare of the student body, 
and to further the interests 
of the University in every way possible.”

All my best for a safe Thanksgiving,
Cheryl



November 17th, 2020
Membership Meeting

Speaker: Jared Feuer
Topic:  “The Importance of Bridge Building with a Focus on How to 

do that Work Around Policing and Immigration”

Share the Care:  NETWorks Cooperative Ministry

November Membership Meeting
November 17th, 2020

10:15 -12:00 noon
Cheryl Murphy is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.

Time: Nov 17, 2020 10:15 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4510157234?pwd=SEEwcnBFYjNHeENUQUE4N1JPWDZFUT09

Meeting ID: 451 015 7234
Passcode: 071802
One tap mobile

+13126266799,,4510157234#,,,,,,0#,,071802# US (Chicago)
+19292056099,,4510157234#,,,,,,0#,,071802# US (New York)

Dial by your location

  +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
 +1 929 205 6099 US (New York)

 +1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown)
 +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)
 +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)
 +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)

Meeting ID: 451 015 7234
Passcode: 071802

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kcv5sLm7fN

Uncomfortable on Zoom? 

Please contact Lex at 404-446-5516 to set up a time to practice before the next meeting.



Need to host an EUWC interest group meeting?

Need to host a zoom meeting for one of our interest groups? Please contact Cheryl Murphy and 
we can set up a zoom meeting using our EUWC account.

NOVEMBER MEETING: Important Timely Topic

Our speaker on November 17 is Jared Feuer¸ COO of Moving Forward, a social change 
organization which focuses on improving police-community relations. In our modern 
world our police often don’t know the community they serve and the community does not 
know them. The goal is to bring the police and citizens together to increase the well-being 
of everyone.

Among Jared’s topics will be the unique initiative known as OneCOP developed to facili-
tate connections between law enforcement and the populations they serve. To accomplish 
this goal, Moving Forward builds bridges of understanding via initiatives developed by 
faith-based institutions and law enforcement agencies working together. In October dur-
ing the National Faith and Blue Weekend, over 650 events were held across the nation.

This meeting is a great opportunity to invite friends from your house of worship to join 
you for our meeting.  We also ask you to send us the names and emails of members of law 
enforcement and faith-based communities who you recommend we invite to attend this 
meeting.  We will send them the link to join us.

We look forward to seeing you (by camera, of course) on the 17th.

Judy, Terry, and Dee

Corresponding Secretary Request
Do you know of a member who is ill? Injured? In need of a little cheering up? Death 
in a member’s family? Please contact me so that I may correspond with her on behalf 
of the membership. Please reach me at thopkin@aol.com or phone or text to 
404-617-5172. 
Thanks! Teri Hopkin

Share the Care

To make a donation, make check out to NETWorks Cooperative Ministry and send the check to 
Barb Froehlich
1134 Vistacia Circle
Decatur, GA 30033





Emory University Woman’s Club Meeting Dates 2020-2021

DATE			  EVENT				    LOCATION/TIME 	 SPEAKER

August 24		  Executive Board Meeting	 zoom	10-12		

September 22	 Fall Welcome			   zoom 10-12		

October 27		  Membership Meeting		  zoom	10-12		 Kevin Kell

November 17	 Membership Meeting		  zoom	10-12		 Jared Feuer	

December 15	 Holiday Brunch			   zoom	10-12		 Fulton CASA

January 19		  Executive Board Meeting	 zoom	10-12

January 26		  Membership Meeting		  zoom	10-12		 Katie Bell
			 
February 23		 Membership Meeting		  zoom	10-12		 Josh Newton
	
March 23		  Membership Meeting		  zoom 10-12		 TBA 

April 20		  Membership Meeting		  zoom	10-12		 TBA

May 5			  Spring Luncheon			   HMH	11-2

May 12 		  Executive Board Meeting	 HMH	10-12



Interest Groups

Friday Morning Book Club, contact Margaret Foust. The Friday Morning Book 
Club is hoping to reconvene soon.

1st Thursday PM Book Club
We look forward to reconvening in the new year..  For information contact Joanie 
Edmondson.

Contract Bridge meets the first and third Thursdays of the month at the Mason Mill 
Recreation Center, 340 McConnell Dr. from 10:00 a.m. until 2:30 p.m. Contact 
Missy Cody or Cathy Findlay. Not currently meeting following CDC guidelines.

Tuesday Tastings meets at neighborhood restaurants on the third Tuesday of the 
month. Contact Nicole Mills. On Hiatus for now.

Handwork Group (quilting, knitting, beading, etc.)  Meets at 1:30 the third Thurs-
day each month at Intown Quilters 1058 Mistletoe Rd. in Decatur. Contact Barbara 
Froehlich. On hiatus for now.

Field Trips contact Carolyn Arakaki and Jackie Walker.

The Amani Women Center, sewing academy whose mission is to promote refugees’ 
independence. Contact Mary Emma McConaughey.
The AWC Boutique is now open Saturdays 11:00-6:00.  People keep calling asking if 
they can visit and learn more about AWC.  And they can use the income from sales 
especially now.  They are doing all sorts of sanitizing, requiring that masks be worn 
and limiting the number of people in the Boutique to a couple/few at a time.  Also,  
Guardian Life Insurance was so pleased with their first order of 500 masks that they 
placed another big order.  It is good that people recognize a well made product for a 
reasonable price and such a worthwhile organization!

EUWC is now registered with AmazonSmile. This is an easy way to support the 
club. Just designate “Emory University Woman’s Club” as the charity you wish to 
support. Then .5% of the price of eligible items you purchase at https://smile.ama-
zon.com will flow into our bank account.



Officers 2020-2021

President						      Cheryl Murphy
1st Vice Presidents, Membership		  Dee Zesiger, Terry Hurst, Judy Michna
2nd Vice President, Yearbook		  Susan Neel 
3rd Vice President, Newsletter 		  Lex Gilbert
Recording Secretary				    Teri Hopkin
Treasurer						      Barb Froehlich 
Parliamentarian					     Bette Walton

Chairs of Standing Committees

Achievement Award				    Rosalie Cooper, Sharon Gunn
Anniversary Celebration			   TBA
Archives						      Martha Catherwood, Judy Michna, 
							       Carol Penn, Terry Hurst	
Corresponding Secretary			   Teri Hopkin
Egleston Gift Shop				    Kay Nicolaysen
Facebook						      TBA
Fields Trips					     Jackie Walker, Carolyn Arakaki
Finance						      Barb Froehlich, Martha Catherwood, 			 
							       Lex Gilbert, Dee Zesiger, Bette Walton, 		
							       Cheryl Murphy
Graduate Fellowship				    Bette Walton, Barbara Hund
Hostesses						      Missy Cody
Long Range Planning				    Joanie Edmondson, Rosalie Cooper
Membership Communication		  Martha Catherwood
Memorial Library Fund			   Cheryl Murphy, Carol Penn
Oxford Liaison					     Carol Penn
Photography					     Joanie Edmondson, Sharon Gunn
Programs						      EUWC
Publicity						      Lex Gilbert
Scholarships					     Rosalie Cooper, Vanessa Wardi
Share the Care					     Carolyn Arthur
Spring Luncheon				    Ann Marie Factor
Tuesday Tastings				    Nicole Mills
Webmaster					     Susan Neel



EUWC Share the Care Contact List 2020-2021

September 					     Amani Womans’ Center							     
						      3550 Clarkston Industrial Blvd Suite F
                                                     		  Clarkston GA 30021
                                                      		  770 255 0539

October 					     Emory Student Hardship Fund	
						      Barb Froehlich
						      1134 Vistavia Circle
						      Decatur, GA 30033
				  
November 					     NETWorks Coop
						      2380 4th St
						      Tucker GA 30085
						      770 939 6465, x 4
						      David Fisher
						      david@networkscoop.org

December 					     CASA of Fulton County
						      Fulton Co Juvenile Court Building	
						      395 Pryor St SW	
						      Atlanta GA 30312
						      404 613 4720
						      Terry Bushell, recruiter

January 					     CHOA Infusion Center	
						      1405 Clifton Road NE
						      Atlanta GA 30322
						      Ann Knowles, Manager 404 785 6831
						      ann.knowles@CHOA.org
						      Vicki Hadley RN
						      vicki.hadley@CHOA.org	
					   
February					     Nicholas House
						      800 Boulevard SE
						      Atlanta GA 30312
						      404 622 0793
						      Chase Thomas

April						      Moultrie Project Hygiene Kits
						      Cheryl Murphy							     
	



EUWC Membership Form 2020– 2021

Name                                                                                                                                                                                         

Address, including PO  Box                                                                                                                                       

Telephone                                                                            

Email                                                                             

Spouse’s Name (if any)                                              

Want to be listed in the yearbook?  Yes              No           

Emory Community Affiliation (if any)                                                                                                                                  

If you are a new member, may we list your address and phone number in the newsletter? 
Yes                 No          

Please complete form and send with your check made out to EUWC for Please complete for and 
send with your check made out to EUWC for $30.00 to Barbara Froehlich, 1134 Vistavia Cir, 
Decatur Ga 30033


